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October 2019 Newsletter 
 

The Mighty 

Mammoth Message 
 

Fall Camp 2019 

Fall is in the air . . . and Fall Break is right around the corner!  

We are looking forward to a fun-filled Fall Camp 2019!  This 

year, Fall Break will be October 14th-18th.  We would love to 

have your kiddos join us for our fun and festive Fall Camp!  

Fall Camp information was emailed to families Monday, 

September 23rd!  Sign-up also started September 23rd, and 

will end October 4th!  Space is limited – sign-up will be 

accepted on a first come, first serve basis!  Once payment has 

been submitted through SchoolCare Works, no refunds or 

credits will be issued.   

Please utilize the Fall Camp Activity Schedule to prepare for 

your child’s week of fun.  This is an excellent resource to find 

what the day’s activity is, schedule, lunch needs and what 

else your child might need for the day.  Many families have 

indicated that they print a copy out & hang it on the 

refrigerator, or snap a pic & have it readily on their phone.  

The Fall Camp Activity Schedule can be found attached to all 

Fall Camp emails, on MHE BASE’s website, MHE BASE 

Facebook or email kkcoquet@dcsdk12.org for a copy! 

 

 

Friday, October 25th 

Due to the PTO-sponsored Fall Event, there will be NO After School 

on Friday, October 25th!  Before School will function normally!  We 

encourage you to take advantage of our closure and join your 

kiddo at the Fall Event from 5:30pm-7:30pm. 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 7-11 

Student Conferences 

 

October 14-18 

Fall Camp 

 

October 25 

NO After School –           

PTO Fall Event!*            
(please refer to infomation below) 

 

October 31 

Happy Halloween! 

 

Contact Corner 

720.471.0072 – Program Cell 

(text message friendly!) 

303.501.4928 – Kim Work Cell 

(text message friendly!) 

kkcoquet@dcsdk12.org 

 

mailto:kkcoquet@dcsdk12.org
mailto:kkcoquet@dcsdk12.org


   

  Page 2 of 2 

   
 

 

Getting to Know MHE BASE Staff 

Our newest members of MHE BASE are Emily Cottle & Whitney 

Greaves!  They both joined MHE BASE Programs as Program Aides 

at the beginning of September.  The kiddos have done a 

wonderful job welcoming them to Mammoth Heights BASE!  Take a 

look below to learn a little bit about our newest members: 

Miss Emily 

 Birthday:  December 10th  

 High School:  Chaparral HS 

 Favorite Music:  Pop & 1920’s 

music for studying 

 Favorite Movie:  Tangled 

 Favorite Book:   Any Book – I 

love reading! 

 Favorite Sport:  Volleyball 

 Hobbies:  Hanging with friends, 

calligraphy & listening to music 

 Favorite Kid Moment So Far:  I 

love the instant kindness & love 

they have.  Even if they don’t 

know you very well, they hug 

you and are happy to meet you! 

 

Miss Whitney 

 Birthday:  May 1st 

 High School:  Chaparral HS 

 Favorite Music:  Rock 

 Favorite Movie:  The Martian 

 Favorite Book:   Harry Potter 

 Favorite Sport:  Swimming 

 Hobbies:  Drawing, painting, 

reading & hanging out with 

friends 

 Favorite Kid Moment So Far:  

Whenever we do crafts, I love 

how excited and proud the kids 

get about their art! 

 

 

 

YUMMMMMMY! 

Try not to be frightened, but 

Halloween is quickly 

approaching!  Don’t know 

what kind of candy to pass 

out to eager trick-or-

treaters?  Check out the list 

below of America’s most 

popular Halloween candy!   

 

Reese’s Peanut Butter Cups 

Introduced in 1928 

$509.85 million in yearly sales 

 

M&M’s 

Introduced in 1941 

$500.82 million in yearly sales 

 

Snickers 

Introduced in 1930 

$456.91 million in yearly sales 

 

Hershey’s 

Introduced in 1900 

$324.63 million in yearly sales 

 

Kit Kat 

Introduced in 1935 

$306 million in yearly sales 

 

 

Which one will you choose to 

hand out this year?? 

 

 

Source:  www.usatoday.com 

     

 

 


